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MS Diane Dromgold
- 221 McCarrs Creek Rd RD
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RE: DA2025/0279 - 237 McCarrs Creek Road CHURCH POINT NSW 2105

This is sad. I am strongly objecting to this DA. Why are we continuing to ruin the area? Why
do we no longer care about native trees and flora and fauna habitat? Some of the remaining
trees that can support koalas are on this block. Instead of the bush, people driving along
McCarrs Creek Rd will be subject to yet another monstrous concrete driveway imposing itself
on other neighbours, construction not in keeping with the environment and another imposing
out of place building. And the cavalier comments in the submission that the flora and fauna
aren't worth keeping as no doubt in the future all blocks along the road will be cleared and
built on. I feel sorry for the people who bought the block. I'm sure they don't want to add to the
ruination of the area, but will and then will probably sell as like others who've built along there
will find the noise from the road, and the hard built environment makes that location a very
unpleasant place to live.




